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Paul Landry

Dear Sirs, as much a love calling Camden home, (I live in Hampstead), there are aspects of living in the baroug
that | find very disappointing that Camden Council's planning department is so liberally issuing permission to gr
developers to build supernumerary shapeless blocks of flats so as to squeeze as many people in as possible in
small area. | learn that Landsec is looking to completely demolish the 02 Centre and build 1,800 flats in 21 tow
blocks, slotted between the rail tracks that run from West End Lane to Finchley Road. | am so concerned that e
populations are so impractical as it will cause a massive strain on the transport infrastructure, especially in the |
of Mayor Sadig Khan's cutting certain bus routes. Where is the logic in that? Growing children need greenspact
and sports grounds fore their development. The younger people are not being considered at all. What about gre
water consumption and need for more human waste disposal and what about demand for more car ownership \
Camden does not make is easy to be a car owner with parking restrictions and heavy penalties and the ridiculo
amount of cycle lanes and streateries. | thought the cycle lanes and streateries were just a social distancing

experiment during the Covid pandemic. Surely the experiment is over. It is not practical to encourage such a

massive population growth. Further more, | cannot abide that the character of Camden's neighbourhoods will b
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Email

What outcome will resolve your complaint?

That Camden Council will stop this overbuilding.







